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Media Contact: Deputy Dave Teems                                                    Date: January 11, 2019 

 

LCSO Investigating Kidnapping 

About 5 p.m. on January 10, 2019, the Consolidated Dispatch Agency received a call 

about three males chasing another male out of the Publix store, located in the 5800 

block of North Monroe Street.  

As LCSO deputies were responding, more information was called in by additional 

witnesses, stating the males were now in a physical alteration outside of the Hardees 

nearby.  

Prior to deputies arriving on scene, the three males forced the third male into a vehicle 

and drove off with him.  

While investigating the incident, LCSO detectives successfully contacted the victim, 29 

year old Brandon Hudson, who had escaped the suspects.  

Through the investigation, it was determined this incident had stemmed from a previous 

encounter and everyone involved is acquainted with each other. 

LCSO has identified suspects in the investigation and are actively attempting to locate 

them.  

Hudson was taken to a local hospital to be checked out for minor injuries and then 

released.  

If anyone has additional information in this investigation, please contact the Leon 

County Sheriff’s Office at 850-606-3300. 


